
  

 

 

March 30, 2020 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 195366 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2019-0159: Enbridge Gas Inc., Application to construct natural gas pipeline and 

associated facilities in the City of Hamilton 

 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2 dated March 6, 2020, and the Board's subsequent letter dated 

March 26, 2020 granting an extension to all parties to April 3, 2020 to submit Interrogatories, 

please find attached BOMA's Interrogatories. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

AME/dd 

Encls. 

cc: All Parties (via e-mail) 
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